April 18- April 22
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~Notes from Mrs. Folden
mfolden@wcskids.net
Classroom Website www.mrsfolden.weebly.comApril Sight Words:
on     come     eat     by 	 up      ball 	 him    jump     good   all      live     day     walk     very     some

Reminders:
Thank you for everyone that has turned in the permission slip for the zoo field trip. I am still missing a few.  The due date is Tuesday to turn the slip in.  On Tuesday, April 26th the students will need to bring in a disposal lunch and drink. They do not need to bring in anything else that day. It will be a very structured field trip where the students will be learning about butterflies and get some time to explore the zoo with a guided tour guide. 

Spring picture envelopes need to come back to school if you do not plan to order pictures. 

Every Wednesday is Wilkerson Day! - Wear your school colors or a Wilkerson shirt. We will be practicing the Life Skill of curiosity-to investigate and seek understanding. 
Congratulations to Sophia and Estrella for showing responsibility, Amie and Micah for problem solving and for Kingston and Victor for always being patient.














Upcoming Events:

April 26	Zoo Field Trip
May 3	No School 
May 6	Half Day
May 27 	Half Day
May 30	No School

Specials Schedule:
Monday~ Art          Tuesday~ Music        
Wed. ~ Media	         Thursday~ Gym  (*Remember to wear your gym shoes on Thursdays)
 Friday~ S.T.E.M. & Computer Lab 

Homework Bags need to be returned on Thursdays. 



                                           

   











Mark Your Calendars!
1/23-25 Preorder your bagels! 
2/2 ROAR Assembly

						






This Week in 1st Grade

Reading:  In reading this week we will be practicing a reader’s theatre script of the story, Mary Had Little Lamb. We will be focusing on reading with fluency when performing the script. We will continue to focus on drawing conclusions during reading. 
Writer’s Workshop: In writer’s workshop we will be continuing our narrative writing stories. We will be rereading them and fixing any mistakes we find. 
Math:  Along with Number Talks, we will be using the counting on and the make ten strategy when adding a ten. Later in the week we will learn how to add ones and ones, and tens and tens together. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Science: Our last Science unit will be on animal life cycles. We will begin this unit in two weeks. 
Social Studies: The students will learn how transportation helps move people and goods to different places. We will be reviewing the concepts of jobs at home and at school and explore basic economic concepts. 
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